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Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amédée Ainemon 

 

Parish Office Coordinator:  
Gabriela Büttner 

 

office@stannesregina.com 
 

 

Office Hours: 
 

Tuesday        9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Wednesday   9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Thursday       9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Friday            9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 

 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation: 30 min. before every Mass. 
 

Anointing of the Sick:   Please call the 
Parish office. 
 

Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  
 

Marriage:  Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 
 

 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION:  

There will be NO WEEKDAY 

Masses next week:  Tuesday 
Oct. 11th to Friday Oct.14th. 

 

 

Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 
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Parish Weekly Financial Update 

Donations collected for: 
 

Collection summary for September 25th as follows: 
    

- Sunday Collections     $  776.05 
- Building Fund     $  210.00 
_____________________________________________________________ 

    Total:                                              $ 986.05 

- St. Anne – Tree of Life (for September 25th)       $4,100.00 

Collection summary for October 2nd as follows: 
 

- Sunday Collections     $2,150.00 
_____________________________________________________________ 

    Total:                                             $2,150.00 

- St. Anne – Tree of Life (for October 2nd)            $5,470.00 

 
 
 

 St. Anne – Tree of Life – Up To Oct. 2nd   $49,025.00 

❖ Our Goal Is…                   $60,000.00 

 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

PLEASE NOTE:   

 THE WEEKDAY MASS INTENTIONS WILL BE 

DONE AT THE CLERGY ASSEMBLY  

 

Saturday – October 8th   
5:30 pm   † Marge Mengel  

requested by Pamela Mengel 
 

Sunday – October 9th 
9:00 am   † Buster & Gertrude Lloyd 

requested by the Muttart Family  
 

Tuesday – October 11th 
7:00 pm  NO Mass at St. Anne 

 For release of Souls in 
Purgatory  

requested by Marcella Chambelain 
 

Wednesday – October 12th 
8:30 am   NO Mass at St. Anne 

 † Buster & Gertrude Lloyd 
requested by the Lloyd Family  

 

Thursday – October 13th 
8:30 am   NO Mass at St. Anne 

 † Irma Costanza 
requested by Sr. Luisa Lionetti 
 

Friday – October 14th 
8:30 am   NO Mass at St. Anne 

 For release of Souls in 
Purgatory  

requested by Marcella Chambelain 
 

 

 
Readings for Sunday, October 9th: 

 

1st Reading:                          2 Kings 5.14-17 
2nd Reading:                       2 Timothy 2.8-13 
Gospel:                                  Luke 17.11-19 

We acknowledge that we are in Treaty Four Territory, Traditional lands of the 
Nehiyawak (Cree), Anishinaabe (Saulteaux), and Nakota people.  Homeland to 
the Dakota, Lakota and Metis people.  

In anticipation of receiving 
Saskatchewan Government 

Affordability Tax Credit cheque, 
we invite you to consider using it 

to make a donation to our 
St. Anne Parish  60th Anniversary 

Tree of Life Campaign. 

 

Contact the Parish Office if you 
would like to make a $500 

donation and receive a copper 
leaf on our Tree of Life! 

 



 
 

 

 

Mission Statement:  We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are 
called to be a caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth 
through the sacraments, and make Christ present to others through loving service. 

 Our Pastor’s Message 

Beloved brothers and sisters of the St. Anne Family: 

I use this opportunity to express my heartfelt gratitude to each and everyone of you for your prayers, dedication 
and outstanding contributions to the success of our Parish’s 60th Anniversary Celebration last Sunday, October 
2nd. 

I am glad to say that we came together as one family and we worked together to raise high the banner of St. 
Anne. 

Permit me to acknowledge and thank Mrs. Denise Nelson and Mrs. Louise Tessier for their leadership and for 
accepting to be the brain behind this great celebration.  I thank you for saying “Yes” when I called on you and 
for standing up to the challenge.  I am grateful and with you I thank your husbands for supporting you. 

My gratitude goes to all the various committees, Parish groups (Choir, CWL, K of C, ushers, altar servers, 
decorating, Building and Grounds, Parish Council and Finance Council) and to our numerous volunteers. 

I am also profoundly grateful to our Seniors and Founding Members who came out and honoured us with their 
encouraging presence.  Thank you for always standing by our side.   

Finally, I am proud of all of you and truly honoured to be your Parish Priest. 

Thank you once again, for all you did even behind the scenes.  I pray that this 60th Anniversary Celebration 
may be a steppingstone into a great future for our Parish. 

Fr. Amédée Ainemon, Pastor 

                   

Thank YOU for participating 
 in our 60th Anniversary  

Living Wall of Photos!! 

PLEASE PICK UP YOUR PHOTOS  
FROM THE 60TH ANNIVERSARY 

 LIVING WALL OF PHOTOS DISPLAY. 

Take home your photos from 
the Living Wall but leave the 
little clothes pins in the basket 
on the floor.      Thank YOU!! 

 
 
 
 

 

“The rosary is a treasure of graces”          
Pope Paul V 

All Parishioners are invited to Pray the 

Rosary with us 20 mins before the weekend 

and weekday Masses.  

Please bring your Rosary. 

LET’S PRAY TOGETHER!!! 

 

OCTOBER IS THE MONTH OF 

THE HOLY ROSARY 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

       
 

Good Neighbour Project -Thanksgiving - We 
invite you to donate non-perishable food items 
to honour the bounty of gifts we have been 
given.  For the next two Sundays we are asking 
you to help fill our "pantry" to keep feeding 
families in need in our community.  Items may be 
dropped off in the Gathering Area on your way 
into Mass.  We are also in need of toilet and 
facial tissue and toothpaste. 

CWL - It is membership time again!  There is an 
envelope in your parish set or place your $35 
(cash or cheque to St. Anne's CWL) in an 
envelope marked "CWL".  New members most 
welcome!  The Catholic Women's League is a 
Canadian organization centred in parishes that 
calls members to grow in faith, and to witness to 
the love of God through ministry and service. 

Thank you to all who contributed or bought 
Harvest Packages! 

Thank YOU!   Anita Hanna 

60th Anniversary  

Tree of Life Campaign 

Many thanks to all who have contributed 

to the vibrancy of our parish through the 

Tree of Life Legacy Campaign (Buildings & 

Grounds Initiative).  With these much-

needed funds, our parish can be optimally 

maintained! 

Blessed are the givers and grateful are 

the   receivers... 

 

 

     
Today marks the beginning of our 23rd 

Annual Archbishop’s Appeal!   

The theme this year is “Hope: For nothing will 

be impossible with God”.  Let us live as people 

of Hope, waiting with expectation, knowing 

we serve a God who is with us always.  Let us 

share that hope with others, and support 

growth in our Archdiocese through giving 

generously.  

This year’s financial goal is $1.4 million. 

 St. Anne’s Parish goal for 2022 is: $17,901.00. 

 

2022 
 

CWL NEWS 

 

    
We’d like to fill them in 2023! 

Well over 150 jars of jams, jellies, 

pickles, relish, chutney, salsa, etc. went 

out with the CWL Harvest Sale event 

packages. 

If you have any jars that are empty and 

dry inside, we encourage you to put 

them in the blue bin that is underneath 

the table in the parking lot entryway. 

We’d like to fill them in 2023! 

Thank you so much. 

Thank you to the CWL members who 

contributed to and were instrumental 

in this project. 

Proceeds go to CWL charities. 

 
JARS, JARS, JARS 

Please Return 

The Jars!! 

 


